
Welcome to our community newsletter - Issue 4 Summer 2023 

    Headteacher’s Headlines 
 

Dear Residents, 

 

I do hope this newsletter finds you all well. I can hardly believe that we 

are almost in our last half term of the school year and thinking about 

our one and only four forms of entry leaving the school.  The school will 

then revert to being three forms of entry in every year group.  

 

Before they depart and a new Reception cohort join us, we have some 

exciting things planned for our school and wider community.  

 

Next Saturday, 20 May, we will be holding our  second Colour Run 

Event.  Last year was a huge success and this year as well as the 

children’s race, we will have performances from our Y6 Drama Club, 

Dee Dance and an opportunity to see the children who took part in 

Music Festival at the Epsom Playhouse last month. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We  have enjoyed being able to start our Generations Coffee Mornings 

and Come and Play sessions again and on the next page, you can see 

dates for future events.  We would love to see you at one of these 

events if they suit you. 

 

In early July, we will be hosting the PTA Big Camp for some of our Y2 

families - games and singing around the campfire; and on 16 July an 

outdoor theatre company will perform to families and friends of 

Stamford Green an adapted production of The Secret Garden. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Mrs Louise Druce 

Headteacher  

 

 

Dates for Diaries  

 
 

Saturday 20 May 2023  

from 12.00pm - 5.00pm  

PTA Colour Run on the field 

 

 

Saturday 2 July 2023 

From 4.00pm - 9.00am on 

Sunday 

PTA Big Camp on the field 

 

 

Sunday 16 July 2023 

From 3.00pm - 6.00pm 

The Secret Garden Outdoor 

Theatre Performance 

 

 

 

Term Dates 
 

 Summer holidays 

Monday 25July 2023 to 

Friday 1 September 2023 

 

Autumn Term 

Friday 1 September  2023 to  

Friday 15 December 2023 

 

Stamford Green 
Primary School and Nursery 

Tweet of the week!  

 

 

 

 

Follow us on @StamfordGreen 

Nursery loved hiding in the shelters, looking 

at the new castle and of course jumping 

in some huge muddy puddles! 

Thank you for still remembering 

to follow the preferred route 

round Christ Church Mount and 

keeping the school to your left! 



 

V A L U E S 

Please bring your own picnic or snacks to enjoy during the event.  Icecream will be 

available to buy.  There will be a PTA bar selling Pimm’s, prosecco, wine and beer as well 

as soft drinks. Please note that only alcohol purchased from the PTA bar is allowed to be 

consumed on site, as per the licence obtained. 

Tickets are £11, with children under 2 free, and will be sold on a first come, first served 

basis on PTA Events. Ticket sales will go live on Thursday 25 May at midday and will close 

on Saturday 1 July at 8.00pm.  


